
 
 
Dear valued Energy Design Conference attendees, exhibitors, and presenters,  

It was brought to my attention last week that some folks have received emails regarding the sale of attendee lists for 
the Energy Design Conference (EDC), and that these emails may look like they were from the EDC.  These emails 
did not come from Minnesota Power or the EDC and we do not and will not ever share our attendee list.  

I’ve reported this to our IT security team and they have confirmed that this is a known scam and to alert recipients to 
not click on any links (you will not receive a list).  This scam is targeted to those who attend trade shows.  I am in the 
process of reporting this through an Internet Crime Complaint with the FBI.   

Rest assured, we have no affiliation with this organization and take pride in maintaining the highest standards 
regarding privacy and security.  

Please reach out to me if you have any questions.  

Thank you, 

Amanda  

 

Amanda Oja 

Energy Conservation 

Minnesota Power/ALLETE 

30 West Superior Street | Duluth, MN 55802 

P: 218.355.3162| E: aoja@mnpower.com 
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